
 
 
Henrietta ISD December 2023 Board Meeting Recap 
 
The Henrietta ISD Board of Trustees held its regular monthly meeting on Dec. 11, 2023.  
 
Nala Chambers shared the Invocation to begin the meeting.  
 
There was no public comment. 
 
The Board recognized the HHS Volleyball and Football teams, UIL Academic All-State 
Student Jacob Story, and the HJH One Act Play at the meeting. 

 
** Pictured above are members of the 2023 HHS Volleyball Team.  
 



 
***Pictured above are seniors from the 2023 HHS Varsity Football Team  
 

 
**Pictured above is Jacob Story who was award 1st Team Academic All State for Cross Country  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HJH  Cafeteria Staff - Shelley Guthrie, Thelma Lavy, and Leanne Mueller. were 
recognized as December’s Shining Stars. 

 
 
 
Brooke MIlls - HES was also recognized as December’s Shining Star. 

 



The HISD Administration shared reports on Athletics, Dyslexia, Operations, along with a Superintendent 
Report.  
 
The Board discussed and took action to approve updates to Board Policy, the Superintendent Evaluation 
Tool, and the 10 HISD non-business days as required by law.  
 
The Board approved all consent agenda items: Nov. 13 board meeting minutes, Nov. tax report, paying of 
district bills, and the minutes of the Clay-Jack SSA Board of Directors Meeting.  
 
The Board heard the District Financial Report, and approved amendments to the 2023-24 budget. 
 
The Board listened to information items about Safety and Security, the Baseball Concessions Project, the 
HHS Auditorium Project, a Facility Committee update, and an update from the HISD Education 
Foundation.  
 
After going into closed session, the Board reconvened the meeting and took action to approve the 
recommendations discussed in closed session.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:32 p.m.  



 
 
 


